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STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR„ Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

June 27,2013

Subject: Filing of Gas Safety Plans 

Dear Mr. Stravropoulos,

The Safety and Enforcement Division, Gas Safety and Reliablity Branch (GSRB) has 
reviewed the revisions made to Pacific Gas SEIectric’s (PG&E) Safety Plan to resolve 
all deficiencies per the requirements of Ordering Paragraph 3 (OP.3) of Commission 
Decision 12-12-009.

Based on its review, GSRB believes the revisions adequately address the deficiencies 
and that PG&E may now file its revised Safety Plan with all the required company 
official’s and management signatures. As a reminder, a separate table summarizing the 
changes made with the following information must be included in the final filing:

GSRB's initial 
review of 
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revisions made 
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PU Code 
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the initial review

Code
section

Requirement

Should you have any questions related to this matter, please contact at Aimee 
Cauguiran at (415) 703-2055 or by e-mail at (aimee.cauguiran@cpuc.ca.govT

Sincerely,

' :> 7 ■- ..

Michael Robertson, Program Manager 
Gas Safety and Reliability Branch
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